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Agenda
7:30pm Thursday 18th January 2018 Lenswood Memorial Park

Meeting opened:  
7:40pm
Chair: 

Susie Green
Present: Rose Milton-Head, Peter Stafford, Susie Green, Chris Grant, Danny McMahon
Apologies: Cam Stafford 
Correspondence
A thank-you card was received from Rebekha Sharkie

ATO sent a letter asking our ABN details be confirmed. Chris will attend to this.

Minutes of previous meeting: 
Peter read the minutes from the 28th of September. Moved Peter, Second Susie. Accepted.

Reports on Actions from previous meeting
· Community Picnic
· Susie thanked everyone for their efforts. The event was a great success. We were intending on a celebratory drinks but were too exhausted and couldn't settle on a date. 

· thanks to contributors of time and donors: Danny will send a letter to everyone has has on his list. Include sponsors and the band (Neil Mullard), Kevin Coulter, Parks Committee, History Group, Lenswood School, Jenny Schultz, Jo McMahon, Graeme and Roger Schultz for the juice, Bowls Club, Nigel Brockoff, Peter Stafford for Lennie, dunnies – Vickers, Wenhams and Flavels, Ramseys, AHC.   

· reconciliation of funds: ~$1200 auction, ~$700 gate. Expenses are few. Lennie, electrical tagging, probably ~$400 or so, application of excess. Danny to confirm what is the profit after expenses and split this with the Lenswood Memorial Park Committee. Motion to this effect: Put by Peter, Seconded Susie. Passed. 

· Heritage trail
· The AHC monies are still fine despite the delay. The hold-up appears to be with Graeme sorting the requirements for the footings with the AHC. We need an update from Graeme to see what is happening. Must be progressed ASAP.

· sponsorship: we already have $500 sponsorship pledged for eight of the ten silhouettes. We need to give each of them a progress report. 

· planning 

· Two silhouettes are yet to be sponsored: the vines and the tourist.

Finances
Have around $4900 in the bank plus $4000 pledged in sponsorships. 

New membership (newish – this is to remind Danny)
Roger and Jenny Schultz, Carey and Nadine Schultz, Graham and Alison Mason, Neville and Debbie Green

Ongoing
· An annual community picnic would work well. Minimal effort. People come with their own food. Could alternate between Memorial Oval the Forest Range oval.
ACTION TABLE 

	Person
	Action
	Due

	Chris Grant
	send out a reminder of the meeting. 
	prior to meeting

	Susie G
	put some photos and updates on Facebook page
	regularly

	Malcolm
	put minutes on the website
	regularly

	Graeme S
	Get quotes for  the silhouettes
	last year

	Graeme
	get second quote on the metal work.
	ASAP

	GS         
	follow up with the metal workers regarding design specs
	two weeks

	Susie G
	contact AHC to get their approvals through
	ASAP


Next meeting: Thursday 8th March 7:30pm at the Lenswood Memorial Park. 
Close: 8:43pm
Lenswood and Forest Range Community Association Inc.





Committee	President:	Susie Green 


	Vice-President:	Peter Stafford


	Secretary:		Chris Grant 


	Treasurer:		Danny McMahon


	General members: 	Leah Kennewell, Alison Mason, Roger Schultz, Graeme Schultz. 








